
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED PLANS, SPECIFICATIONS, 
FORM OF CONTRACT AND ESTIMATE OF COST FOR THE GRAY WATER 

TRANSMISSION PROJECT  FOR CASS COUNTY, IOWA. 
 

Public notice is hereby given that at 8:30 A.M. on the 23rd day of August, 
2017, the Cass County Board of Supervisors will, in its meeting room in the Cass 
County Courthouse, 5 West 7th St., Atlantic Iowa, hold a hearing whereat said 
Board will resolve to adopt plans, specifications, form of contract and estimate of 
cost for the construction of the GRAY WATER TRANSMISSION PROJECT  and, 
at the time, date and place specified above, or at such time, date and place as 
then may be fixed, act upon proposals and enter into a contract for the 
construction of said improvements. 

 
The GRAY WATER TRANSMISSION PROJECT includes furnishing all labor, 
material and equipment necessary for construction and installation of: 
approximately 4,500 LF of force main, and modifications to the existing Atlantic, 
IA wastewater treatment plant including a proposed valve vault, metering 
manhole, three proposed pumps, modifications to the existing effluent holding 
tank, yard piping and other miscellaneous items. 
 
At said hearing, the Board of Supervisors will consider the proposed plans, 
specifications, form of contract and estimate of cost for said project, the same 
now being on file in the office of the Board of Supervisors, reference to which is 
made for a more detailed and complete description of the proposed 
improvements, and at said time and place the said Board will also receive and 
consider any comments/objections to said plans, specifications and form of 
contract or to the estimated cost of said improvements made by any interested 
party. 
 
This Notice is given by order of the Board of Supervisors of Cass County, Iowa.   
Dated the 2nd day of August, 2017.  Board secretary 


